State of Florida
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Public Serbice Conmmission

DATE: July 13, 1999
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director, Division of Records & Reporting
FROM: Laura King, Division of Communications ’)./ ¢

RE: 981745-TP-Confidential Documents to be Returned to the Source

On June 23, 1999, Docket No. 981745-TP was closed. Since no further business
remains, all confidential materials may be retumned to the appropriate source. If there are any

questions, please call me at 413-6588. Thank you.
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